
Notice of the filing of 
a Labor Condition Application 

With the Employment and Training Administration 

1. An H-1B nonimmigrant worker is being sought by Colorado State University Pueblo
through the filing of a labor condition application with the Employment and Training
Administration of the U.S. Department of Labor.

2. One such worker is being sought.

3. The worker is being sought as an Assistant Professor of Marketing.

4. Annual wages between $42,300.00 and $115,000.00 are being offered to the worker.

5. The period of employment for which the worker is sought is between 08/16/2024 and
08/15/2027.

6. The employment will occur in Pueblo, CO.

7. The labor condition application is available for public inspection at the offices of
Colorado State University Pueblo, 2200 Bonforte Blvd., Admin. Bldg., Suite #307,
Pueblo, CO 81001.

Complaints alleging misrepresentation of material facts in the labor condition application and/or 
failure to comply with the terms of the labor condition application may be filed with any office 
of the Wage and Hour Division of the United States Department of Labor.  

Company: Colorado State University Pueblo 

Position: Assistant Professor of Marketing 

Address of Work Site:________________________________________ 

________________________________________ 

Dates Posted:  From: _____________ To: ________________ 

Locations of Posting at Work Site: 

1. ____________________________________________________

2. ____________________________________________________

Signature: ______________________________________ Date: ______________ 

Title: ________________________________________ 

2200 Bonforte Blvd.

Pueblo, CO  81001

04/03/2024 04/15/2024

University job opportunities web page


